
Re-Opening and 

Recital Info 
Please check out our website 

for detailed information about 

our re-opening and recital 

plans.  We appreciate the 

continued support from all 

our studio families during this 

challenging times. 

http://www.labelleperforming

arts.com/Documents/LPA%20

Re-Opening%20Plans.pdf 

May Tuition 

Everyone should have 

received an emailed invoice 

for May Tuition, tuition is due 

May 7th.  Online payment can 

be made using the link off the 

invoice with a credit card (no 

fee), ApplePay, or bank 

transfer.  We also accept 

PayPal.  During this time, 

online payment is preferred, 

but checks can also be mailed 

to the studio.  If you have not 

received an invoice, or have 

any questions about billing 

please email Caroline at 

caroline@labelleperforming 

arts.com 

 

 

2019-2020 Calendar 
• • • 

October 24-30 – Dress-up Fundraiser.  Pay $1 

and wear your favorite costume to class.  

October 31 – Closed for Harvest Festivals 

November 2-3 – Gulf Coast Arts Festival  

November 18-23 – Costume Ordering Week 

(Parents Must Attend)  

November 25-30 – Closed for Thanksgiving 

December 6-7 – PYB’s “The Nutcracker” 

December 7 – Costume Payments Due 11 am 

December 14 – RCAS “Anne of Green Gables” 

December 16-21 – PJ Week Fundraiser. Pay 

$1 and wear your favorite pajamas to class. 

December 23-January 4 – Closed for 

Christmas Holidays 

January 6 – Classes Resume. Tuition due by 

January 11th. 

January 31 – Late Costume Payments Due 

March 9-14 – Costume Fitting Week (Parents 

Must Attend) 

March 16-21 – Closed for Spring Break 

March 30-April 4 – Photo Week (Parents Must 

Attend) - POSTPONED 

April 11 – Program Ads and Photo Orders Due 

by 11 am - POSTPONED 

May 2 – T-shirt and Program Orders Due - 

POSTPONED 

May 23 (NEW DATE) – RCAS’ “Alice in 

Wonderland”  

May 25 – Closed for Memorial Day 

May 26-June 2 – In-studio Rehearsals 

June 3-4 – Tech Days at the Saenger Theatre 

June 5 – Showcase Performance at the 

Saenger Theatre 

 

June 6 – Production Performance at the 

Saenger Theatre 

 

May 2020 

Congratulations to our  

April Student of the 

Month: 

Avery Adkinson 

Selected by Mrs. Mackenzie   

http://www.labelleperformingarts.com/Documents/LPA%20Re-Opening%20Plans.pdf
http://www.labelleperformingarts.com/Documents/LPA%20Re-Opening%20Plans.pdf
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LaBelle Academy of the Arts 

Applications due May 15th 

Applications for the new LaBelle Academy of the 

Arts are due May 15th.  Applications can be found 

on our website www.labelleperformingarts.com  

This program will combine academic education 

for students 3rd grade and up with specialized arts 

training tailored to the student’s interests.  If you 

would like more information on this new 

program contact Jeannie Beasley at 

jeannie@labelleperformingarts.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be closed May 25th 

 

 

Summer Intensive 

Save the Date!  

July 27th-August 6th  

Dancers interested in the LaBelle 

Performing Arts Company or Lil’ PAC 

must participate and audition. 

 

Registration information for Summer classes and the Strive Summer Intensive can be found on our website. 

http://www.labelleperformingarts.com/
mailto:jeannie@labelleperformingarts.com


  

 LPA Sponsors  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


